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DBPARTMENT OF BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION

Resolution of the Departmental Committee Meeting of Management held on
10-08-2022 at 11.30 am
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The following resolutions were adopted in the meeting:

Agenda-l: Confirmation of the resolution of the last DC meeting dated 27.07.2022.

Resolution-l: The resolution of the last meetine dated 27.07.2022.has been read and

confirmed.

Agenda-2: To discuss the issue relating to the organization of a collaborative conference

with IQ City United World School of Business, Kolkata (In this connection a letter received

from the office of the Registrar, Vidyasagar University dated 04th August,2022 and another

letter received from the Principal IQ City United World School of Business, Kolkata dated

08th August,2022 where they requested to organize the collaborative conference.

Resolution-2: The members of departmental committee anonymously resolved that the

department will collaborate to organize the conference with IQ City United World School of

Business, Kolkata by providing academic support. As the conference will be hosted by the IQ

City United World School of Business, Kolkata and due to the convenience of outstation

participants, the members of departmental committee decided to organize the conference

either in two consecutive days or in one day at any single venue to be finally decided by the

Members presenti

1. Dr. Tarak Nath Sahu

2. Dr. Debasish Biswas

3. Dr. Ridin Bag

4. Dr. Dipa Banerjee
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Agenda-3: Requirement of Guest Faculty for MBA l't and 3'd Semester

Resolution-3: It is also resolved that the list of required number of Guest Faculties to be

placed to our Hon'ble Vice-Chancellor Sir through the Secretary, Faculty Council for the PG

Studies, VU for his kind approval for these semesters.

Agenda-4: Preparation of class routine for MBA 3'd Semester

Resolution-4: A draft of the class routine of trrtgA 3'd Semester is prepared by the members of

the departmental committee and the Head is requested to circulate the routine (after

finalization) among the students and faculty members and a copy will be given to the PG

Secretary for his kind perusal.

There was no item in the miscellaneous.

The meeting was ended with thanks to the chair

Head,

Department of Business Administration

-n"i Ii: t'-f)

IePt, of Susiir';:;'; i ;i:!sliat!cn

" lirJilelai;;r U l"rilY .-


